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North – South Commuter Railway (NSCR) Project (Malolos – Tutuban) 

Package CP02: Elevated Structures and 3 Stations 

ITEM 

NO. 

REFERENCE 

CLAUSE/SECTIO

N 
CLARIFICATION REQUEST RESPONSE 

1  General Bid 

Bulletin No. 6, 

Annex “A”, item 

3 

Clarification Request: 

Bidder would like to know if the Contractor will still be 

required by the Employer to acquire a Special Contractor’s 

license under PCAB to start his work? Or the Business 

license and SEC Certificate of registration are already 

enough to start his operation instead? 

 

Response in GBB No. 6, item 3 of Annex “A”: 

The Philippine Contractors Accreditation Board (PCAB) 

requirement is currently under review and this item may be 

discussed with the lowest evaluated substantially responsive 

Bidder during contract negotiations to resolve any 

outstanding issues. 

Further to the previous referenced response in General Bid Bulletin 

(GBB) No. 6, the winning Bidder, as the Contractor, shall be in 

possession of or shall have obtained, a PCAB Special License 

(foreign Contractor for a single project) before the Contractor shall 

commence the execution of the Works. 

 

For the Bidder’s convenience, requirements for obtaining a PCAB 

Special License are enclosed as Annexes “B” and “C” of this GBB. 

However, it shall be the responsibility of the Bidder to liaise directly 

with the Philippine Contractors Accreditation Board (PCAB), and the 

Department of Trade and Industry (DTI) of the Republic of the 

Philippines, to confirm the requirements. 

 


